
♫ Count Your Blessings

♫ Clap Your Hands

Worship & Family Time

♫ You Are Holy

Prayer

♫ Above All Else

Teaching

♫ The Heart Of Worship

♫ Amazing Grace

Communion Thought: Bread

Communion Thought: Cup

♫ Jesus, Name Above All Names

Offering & Family Matters

♫ At the Name of Jesus

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:45 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    
Laura Lee,  Co-director

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
 Ed Cox            Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain    Mike Phillips

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

We Are Glad You Are Here!
If you are a member, please text your name and number 
present to 865 297-3226.  Standard texting rates may apply. 

If you are a guest, please complete a card from the back of  
the pew and drop in the collection or text your name to    
865 297-3225 so that we can know you were here.

Today’s Worship
September 2, 2012

Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ
September 2, 2012 family matters

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would like 
to ask you to complete a card from the pew in front of you and drop it in the offering. 

Children are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is 
provided for newborn to 2 years old. We also have “Quiet Bags” available at the Welcome Desk 
in the Atrium for children over 2 years old.  We invite you to join us for Coffee Fellowship 
following service. Children’s classes begin following worship. Adult classes begin at 10:45 a.m.

upcoming events
Office Closed
September 3rd

Worship Wednesday
September 5th

6:30 pm -8:00 pm
Teen Room

Sunday Night Together
September 9th

6:00 pm

Monday Morning Ladies 
Bible Study

September 10TH

9:30 AM

Parents’ Night Out
September 14th

6:30 pm - 10:00 pm

M   G ’   S  O  S

The Story and the Participants’ 
Guide are available in the Atrium. 

 $20 for both  

 $15 for The Story 

   $7.50 for the Participants’ Guide.

See Jason Terry for a Teen edition of      
The Story.

Music CD’s and children’s editions 
are available at local Christian 
bookstores or on-line.

Wednesday Worship
This Wednesday night, Sept.5th, the 
Youth Group is hosting a time of 
worship for the entire congregation 
in the Teen Room. Refreshments 
will be provided beginning at 6:30 
pm. Worship begins at 7:00 pm. 
Children will have class as usual. 

mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
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Sunday Morning Fall Classes
All classes are studying The Story for 31 weeks. 

Adults: FLC South-Guy Smoak & Ed Cox
 Auditorium- Paul Phelps & Mike Anderson

College & Young Adults: FLC North-Clayton 
Damato, Jeff Heaney, Ben Shires, & Hayden Wilson

High School: Teen Room- Jason Terry   

Middle School (6th,7th,8th Grades): Room 15-
Cindy Wilson (Coordinator) Jeff  Heaney, & Dorian 
Lain

Children’s Ministry-(3 Years Old - 5th Grade) :
Debi Loveday & Cathy Hyatt (Coordinators)

 Gen Next (4th- 5th Grades): Room 16- Aimee 
 Pearson (Coordinator), Phillip Owens, & Tommy           
 Pollard     

 2nd & 3rd Grades: Room 18- Dottie Joyner, Doug 
 & Lynette Nemeth

 K-1st Grades: Room 20- Rebecca Owens & Mike 
 Wilson

 Preschool (2 yrs - 5 yrs): Room19-Camy Pollard  
 (coordinator)

Wednesday Night Fall Classes
Adults: FLC South-Paul Phelps- Video and 
Discussion class -“The Reason For God”  by Tim 
Keller

Joyful Hearts (K-5th Grade): Library- T.G & Laura 
Horn

Preschool (3 yrs - 5 yrs): Room 19- Peggy Dugan

family news

Will be rescheduled:
Middle School Splash 

 

Nov. 16th-18th 
MS/HS Fall Retreat

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2012

Contribution:      $9,652  

Weekly Budget:  $ 9,000

Given–to-Date: $ 267,289 

Budget-to-Date: $ 315,000
 

Sept. 2nd Ray Duncan /
Ray Duncan

Sept. 9th Bob Hyatt /
Charles Dial

Sept. 16th Dorian Lain/
Don Ezelle

Sept. 23rd Jack Brundige/
Marilyn Harper

Pick-Up Schedule for
Jeff Hacker

Please Pray For...
Becky Adkins-Friend of Cathy Hyatt-
Recovering from major neck surgery
Mike Anderson’s Father- Possible 
pancreatic cancer
Eleanor Britton-Recent death of her 
husband, Bill.

Charles & Lois Dial-recent death of 
Charles’ mother, Dimple.

* Hafer Family- former members, 
recent death of Shawn Hafer

Jeannie Haglund-mother of Jennifer 
Goucher-spot on her pancreas

Bob Hyatt and Family-recent death of 
Bob’s mother, Elly Hyatt.

Bob Klingerman- Timothy Klingerman’s 
father-Parkinson’s - recent fall

*Chris Leggett-Friend of the Hyatt’s-
heart problems

* Phelps Family -Recent death of 
Dana’s uncle, Larry Jones

Joe Pitney- Job search

Zane Rucker- Manere’s disease

Jordan Smith-In ICU at Children’s 
Hospital-staff infection

 Complete prayer list on Prayer 
Focus on the back of the September 
calendar and on-line.

Joyful Hearts
Resumes Wed., Sept. 5th for 
Kindergarten - 5th Grade.
Will meet In the Library

Children’s Classes
All classes for 3 years through 
high school are on the 
classroom wing. Help is also 
available at the Welcome Desk.

CHILDREN

Elder of the Month: 
  September-Dorian Lain
Contact the Elder of the Month to 
request a meeting with the Elders.

Children’s Worship
 

Children’s Worship will 
resume next Sunday, Sept. 9th, 
for 3 years through 3rd grade. 

“Quiet bags” are available at the 
Welcome Desk for children during the 

worship service.

Website
You will no longer need to log in to 
the site to access information. You 
can find a printable directory under 
“Member Information”. The 
password is “farragutfamily”.

Our Sympathy
Our sympathy to the Phelps’ family. Dana’s uncle, Larry 
Jones, passed away unexpectedly last week. The 
Phelps’ address is:
  204 Woodland Trace Dr.
  Knoxville TN 37934

Office Closed
The office will be closed tomorrow, 
September 3rd, in observance of 
Labor Day.  

Children’s Security
In an effort to keep the children’s 
classroom wing secure during 
Children’s Worship and Bible 
Classes, the entrance doors by the 
Teen Room will be locked during 
that time frame. 

Sunday Night Together
Next Sunday, September 9th, is our next Sunday 
Night Together at 6:00 PM.  The featured speaker 
is Francis-Xavier Sosu, from Ghana, West Africa. 
Francis was found living on the streets in Accra as 
a young boy. He was given a home and an 
education at the Village of Hope and is now a 
lawyer in Ghana. Make your plans to come hear 
how God has worked in and through Francis’ life.

Ladies Monday Bible Study
Ladies's Bible Class will begin on Monday, 
September 10th at 9:30 am at the home of Carol 
Ann Casey.  They will be studying a Women of 
Faith book, Managing Your Moods.  Join them for 
learning, fellowship, and love.  See Carol Ann for a 
book. The books are in and the cost is $10 each.

Thank You Notes
Dear Farragut Church Family,
     Charles & I want to say thanks to all of you for 
your prayers, cards, and visits to Mamma Dimple 
over the past 7 months that she has been in our 
area. It has meant a lot to her and to us to know 
what a loving, caring, giving group of brothers & 
sisters we have here. 
     A special thank you to the ones who came 
down to Cookeville for the visitation & funeral. It 
really touched our hearts to see you all. We will 
never forget you. 
    Thank you for the real beautiful floral tribute.
    Most of all, thank you for being our church 
family home & thank you for letting us be a small 
part for 7 years now.
     Please keep us in your prayers-we all feel a 
little lost right now. We miss her.
  Love,
  Charles & Lois Dial

Dear Friends,
     On behalf of my family and myself, I wanted to 
thank you for the delicious meal that you provided 
following my Dad’s funeral. Everyone really 
enjoyed the meal and we really appreciate the 
care and thought that went into it!
  John Britton 
  (Son of Bill & Eleanor Britton)

Parents’ Night Out
Friday, Sept.14th 
6:30 pm - 10:00 pm
Hosted by the College Ministry


